CITY OF PORTSMOUTH



The City is holding Public Preconstruction Meeting on the Aldrich Street Project

The City of Portsmouth has scheduled a <u>September 18th</u> public session to discuss the imminent construction project to upgrade water, sewer and drain lines as well as the roadway work.

The Contractor, James Lyman and Sons, City staff and Underwood Engineers will present an overview of the design and schedule, as well as answer questions about the work at 6:30 p.m. in City Hall Conference Room A. The work area involves all of Aldrich Road as well as some work on the Aldrich end of Boss Ave.

Work is anticipated to begin in the last week of September on the project and is expected to take until late spring to complete. Project updates will be posted regularly at www.CityofPortsmouth.com.

If you have questions relating to the project, please feel free to call Project Manager Dave Desfosses @ 766-1411.